
April 18, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Garnett Tabitha D. 966 E. Elm Dr.  #1 Little Chute 

Gautam Krishna P. 2213 S. Maplecrest Dr.  #8 Appleton 

Larsen Nicole L. 1085 Rock Ledge Ln. Neenah 

Wiensch Breanna M. 17313 US Hwy 151 Valders 

 
 


